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KIWANIS  is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to changing the world  

one child and one community  at a time. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HIGHWAY 40 CLEAN UP IS MANY THINGS 
April 10, nine club members picked up trash along 3 
miles of Highway 40.  The clean up was part of Kiwanis  
One Day, a worldwide day of service of Kiwanis Inter-
national.  The highway clean up also commemorates the 
20th anniversary of the Adopt-A-Highway program. 
Larry Katsbulas, from the Kansas Department of Trans-
portation, photographed our clean up efforts.  Photos 
will be used in a power point presentation to promote 
the Adopt-A-Highway program state wide.  After the 
clean up donuts and coffee were enjoyed by all.   Cindy 
Cooper, Georgia Sirridge, Diana Halstead Mary Ertl, 
Mike Sullivan, Larry McCammon, Dewey Mohler, Ken 
Ertl, and Tom Sirridge participated in the project. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
FUTURE PROGRAM SCHEDULE 

May 19    Ken Ertl 
May 26    Mary Ertl  Stephanie Hall-TSCPL  
                 Red Carpet Services 
June 02   Howard Hildenbrand 
June 09  Tom Martin 
June 16   Larry McCammon 
June 23   Rob McCune 
June 30  Dewey Mohler 

READING PROGRAM CONCLUDES 
The Kindergarten Reading program concluded Tuesday 
May 11.  Smiles and thanks were abundant,  as nearly 
100 kindergarten students  received  a book with his or 
her name in it. The books are a way to encourage the 
students  to continue to read throughout the summer.  
All Kindergarten teachers from Tecumseh North and 
Tecumseh South have been very supportive of the read-
ing program, and welcomed us into their classes. Eight 
club members participated in the reading project giving  
over 100 hours of service in 8 months.  Thank you to all 
who participated in this very rewarding and  successful 
project. 

 
 
 
 
Mrs. Orr and class 
a t  Tecumseh 
South Elementary 
School 
 
 

 
 
Mr. Garnand 
and class at  
Tecumseh North 
Elementary School. 

 
 
 
SERVICE HOURS SUMMARY 

Reading                     19 hrs    KTWU                3 hrs. 
Rescue Mission          8 hrs.   Triangle Park        2 hrs. 
Meals on Wheels      12 hrs.    Santa Fe Singers  3 hrs. 
CERT   6  hrs.    Key Club          2 hrs. 
Rebuilding Together  37. 5 hrs. 
Highway 40 Litter Pick Up 18 hrs. 
Total for April   113.5 hrs. Since October  470.5 hrs. 




